
ESSENTIAL REFERENCE PAPER ‘B’ 

 

Received 16th October 2015: 

Ware Town Council’s Planning Committee has considered the consultation and responds as follows:- 

Ware Town Council considers that the opening hours of gambling establishments should be 

restricted and that there should be no further establishments in Ware. 


